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AMSI Engagement Snapshot 
January–July 2025 

A brief look at AMSI’s early global reach in its first six months of public activity 

 

Introduction 

The American Support Standards Institute (AMSI) quietly began its public presence 
in autumn 2024. 
In early 2025, we launched our first wave of pro bono work, focused on 
developing voluntary consensus standards to improve the quality of services for 
individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities (IDD). 

This snapshot is not a measure of achievement, but a way to: 

• Keep visitors and supporters informed about early interest 
• Encourage continued participation in shaping inclusive, support-focused 

standards 

 

Key Engagement Figures (Jan–Jul 2025) 

• Unique Visitors: 4,287 
• Total Visits: 6,860 
• Total Page Hits: 39,831 
• Total Bandwidth: 7.89 GB 
• Top Month: July 2025 (13,224 hits) 

 

Visitors from Over 80 Countries 

Our early work has reached individuals and organizations around the world, including: 
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🇺🇸 United States 🇮🇳 India 🇯🇵 Japan 🇱🇰 Sri Lanka 🇷🇺 Russian Federation 
🇳🇵 Nepal 🇸🇨 Seychelles 🇧🇼 Botswana 🇫🇷 France 🇬🇧 United Kingdom 
…and many others. 

This global interest reflects a shared desire for clearer, more consistent quality 
frameworks in support services. 

 

A Message of Thanks 

These early numbers are just the beginning — they show movement, not milestones. 

As a volunteer-led, pro bono initiative, AMSI exists to: 

• Serve the public good 
• Promote practical, inclusive standards for supporting individuals with IDD 

The first wave of draft standards and publications is now available for public review 
— the starting point of our journey. 

We thank every visitor, contributor, and supporter for your interest in this work. 
Your engagement is helping to build a stronger, more inclusive framework for support 
services. 

Much remains to be done — and we warmly invite you to help shape the path 
ahead. 

 
 


